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School Uniform Standards and Expectations 
 

This flyer is designed to clarify our school uniform expectations for all pupils for the coming year. We 

are publishing this reminder to ensure that parents have plenty of time to make the necessary 

arrangements for all children to wear full school uniform from August 2019. We are very proud of our 

uniform as it represents a visible commitment to the values of our school. We appreciate your support 

with this on a daily basis. 

What to Wear 

 
• Formal school shoes 

• Black tailored trousers or tailored pencil skirt to 

the knee 

• White shirt – tucked in and top button fastened 

• Full length tie – neck to waistband 

• Blazer (a school jumper is optional, not instead 

of a blazer) 

• One pair of stud earrings & watch allowed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What Not to Wear 

 
• No excessive make-up – neutral and natural 

tones.  

• No overt false eyelashes – neutral and natural 

• No extreme hair designs or hair colours – 
neutral and natural colours/tones 

• No additional jewellery to be worn except that 
worn for religious observance 

• No extreme nail designs and length – neutral 

and natural colours/tones. Must be suitable for 

PE/DT and other practical lessons – Health & 

Safety 

• No additional ear or facial piercings allowed – 

clear plastic retainers can be worn 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

    

We expect you to 

ensure shirts are 

tucked in at all 

times 

We expect your 

top button to be 

fastened 

at all times 

We expect you to 

wear a full-length 

tie 

at all times 


